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Lythyy - Newsletter - 05th, October 2018

This half terme our value is
/’ /2
“Friendship”
Annwyl Rhieni,
Dear Parent/Carer,
Diary Dates/Forthcoming Events
Monday, 15™ October 2018 - School Photographs
Friday, 26™ October 2018 - Spooky Disco - FP 4-5pm & KS2 5.15 - 6.15pm
Monday, 29™ October - Half Term
Wednesday, 13™ March - Y5 Creative Arts Evening - 4-6pm

Friday, 28™ June - Blenheim Bomber Walk
Wednesday, 3™ July - Y6 - Rollover Day - 5-7pm

Good News Assembly for Key Stage 2 is held on Thursdays 9.15am and Foundation Phase Fridays at
9.15am. Parents/carers welcome to attend to celebrate their children. Pupil of the Week.

Dosbarth 1- Miss Carroll Ebony L
Dosbarth 2- Mr Key Lawrence P
Dosbarth 3 - Mrs Lewis Joshua R
Dosbarth 4 - Miss Brooks Ryan W
Dosbarth 5 - Mrs Attewell Seth W
Dosbarth 6 - Mrs Ally-Perrett | Riley S
Dosbarth 7 - Mrs Rogers Amberley C
Dosbarth 8 - Miss Grimas Kurt P
Dosbarth 9 - Miss Lloyd Mya B
Dosbarth 10- Mrs Messore Olivia J
Dosbarth 11 - Mrs Lee T-Jay P
Dosbarth 12 - Miss Williams Hollie D
Dosbarth 13 - Mrs Parker-Evans | Danny R
Dosbarth 14 - Mr Phillips Jake T
Attendance

Our Attendance winners for Foundation Phase last week were Dosbarth 1 - Miss Carroll with a fantastic
98.46% attendance. The Keystage 2 winners were Dosbarth 14 - Mr Phillips with 99.17%. Da Tawn everyone.

Parent Consultations
A big thank you to all parents/carers who have attended parents evening. It was really nice to see you all

and we are very pleased that you have all come in to speak to us. We are pleased to see you all so involved in
the Children’s Education. Thank you.




Spooky Disco - Friday, 26™ October 2018 - 4-5pm Foundation Phase & 5.15-6.15pm for KS2. £1
entry.

Our Spooky Disco will take place on 26™ October 2018. We will be selling refreshments including sweets,
crisps & drinks on the day. Please ensure that your children bring enough change on the day. Please note,
there will be no after school clubs on the day. Pick up at the school office at the end of the disco. No
children to walk home on their own on this day. Please ensure that all children can be picked up. Diolch.

Dosbarth 1 - Miss Carroll
Please could you donate any unwanted witch or wizard costumes you might have at home as we start reading
our new book "Room on the Broom" next week. Diolch!

Dosbarth 2 - Mr Key
Thank you for all the PE kits sent in so far. If your child has not yet brought a kit in, please can they do so
by Tuesday 9™ October.

Dosbarth 3 - Mrs Lewis
We kindly ask for donations of tinned food or pasta, rice etc. for our Harvest Assembly next week.
Thank you so much for your support. We really appreciate it.

Dosbarth 4 - Miss Brooks
We kindly ask for donations of tinned food or pasta, rice etc. for our Harvest Assembly next week.
Thank you so much for your support. We really appreciate it.

Dosbarth 5 - Mrs Attewell
Harvest Assembly takes place on Monday, 8™ October at 9.15. Parents & Carers are welcome to attend.

Dosbarth 6 - Mrs Ally Perrett

Our Harvest Assembly is taking place on Monday, 8™ October 2018 at 9.15am. Parents/Carers are welcome.
Forest School takes places on Wednesday's and Thursday's. Our PE day is Thursday. Can all pupils please
bring a PE kit: Black Shorts, White Tshirt and Daps. Diolch.

Dosbarth 8 - Miss Grimas
Our PE sessions take place on a Tuesday and Friday. Please bring a PE kit into school with you. Thank you

Dosbarth 9 - Miss Lloyd
Please can all children bring their PE kits to school. The Harvest festival is next week. We would be
grateful for any donations of dried or tinned foods. We really appreciate your support. Diolch.

Dosbarth 11 - Mrs Lee
Our Harvest Assembly is on Tuesday, 9™ October at 9.15. All parents & carers welcome. Any donations of
dried or tinned food will be very much appreciated. Thank you for your support.

Dosbarth 12

Thank you for all the PE kits so far. If your child has not yet brought theirs in can they please do so by
Monday, 8™ October. Could we please kindly ask for any donations of tinned or dried food for the Harvest
Festival next week. Thank you very much. We appreciate your support.

Dosbarth 14
Could we please kindly ask for any donations of tinned or dried food for the Harvest Festival next week.
Thank you very much. We appreciate your support, Diolch yn fawr.

Kind Regards
Mrs S E Roche - Headteacher



